BCM: Notice on extension for consulting shareholders via a ballot 
On 12 March 2019, Investment and Industrial Development Joint Stock Corporation released a notice on extension consulting shareholders via a ballot as follows:
Pursuant to the Submission No. 01/2019/TTr-ĐHĐCĐ dated 22/02/2019 from Investment and Industrial Development Joint Stock Corporation on the plan on share issuance to raise Charter capital from VND 10,125.8 billion to VND 20,000 billion in 2019 – 2020.
Due to the large number of shareholders from many different provinces and even including foreign shareholders, Board of Directors extended the time of receiving ballot papers from shareholders to facilitate more time for shareholders to send ballot papers back the Company at least 16h00 on Friday 15 March 2019.
